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Y2 Trip to Isis Centre (Hyde Park) 
Last Friday, Year 2 went to the Isis Centre in Hyde 
Park to look at Habitats to support with their learning 
in Science. Here they are on their trip: 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Y3 Art Trip to Hyde Park 
Y3 also went to Hyde park this week, but to look at 
sculptures to help them with their Art topic this term. 
Nor in Y3 wrote this about the trip: 
‘We walked by 8 fountains before going to our first statue. 
The statue was called Peter Pan, he was a boy that was 9 
years old and never grew up. After that we put some  
information on our chart and started to sketch bits of the 
statue. 
Next Year 3 came to a sculpture of a swan which was 
made of a really useful glass called fibreglass. As well, some 
of us saw a swan on the lake with her wings out and it 
looked like she was the queen of the swans.’ 
Here they are on their trip: 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ofsted Update 
Yesterday, one of Her Majesty’s Inspectors (HMI)  
visited the school to see how much progress we have 
made since our Ofsted inspection. He will be writing a 
letter about his findings, which we will send out to you 
as soon as it is published. 
Do please keep checking the school website for our 
updates on what’s happened since Ofsted, as everyone 
is working really hard to make sure the school will be 
graded ‘Good’ next time. 
 
Coming up 
Next term, each class will have the opportunity to try 
rock climbing at the Seymour centre. This is one of the 
ways we are using the Government’s spots funding to 
widen the children’s experiences of sport. 
 
The Life Education Bus will be here at St Mary’s on 3rd 
and 4th June. Hopefully you have all had a letter about 
this already. As part of the programme of events, there 
is a workshop for parents at 8.55 on Wednesday 
morning (4th June). There is also a ‘Harold Activity 
Book’ which you can buy to continue looking at the 
topics at home, at a cost of £2. 
 
Year 2 at the Wallace Collection Thursday 5th June 
 
F2 Class assembly Friday 6th June 
 
Y6 Class assembly Friday 13th June 
 
 
I hope you all have a wonderful half-term break.  
Although it’s been a short term, it has been an  
incredibly busy one! We are looking forward to seeing 
you all back on Tuesday 3rd June (remember, Monday 
2nd is an INSET day—no school for the children). 
 
With all best wishes 

 
 
 
 
Emily Norman, Headteacher 


